

P.O. Box 264 Burnie, TAS, 7320

24 April 2019

Miles Brennan Four Wheel Drive Australia

By email: miles.brennan@4wdqld.com.au

Dear Mr. Brennan,

Thank you for your recent correspondence.

The Jacqui Lambie Network is proud to support the 4WD community.

We have reviewed your policy proposal titled "Time to Align: Pre-Election Commitment for National Alignment of Vehicle Modification Legislation - Federal Action Plan".

We acknowledge the difficulties inherent in a regime whereby vehicle modification rules vary from state to state, and where the rules from one state are not recognised elsewhere. We agree that a national framework for vehicle modification rules is a common sense solution to the issue.

On behalf of the Jacqui Lambie Network, I would like to confirm our commitment to support your campaign, and will support legislation brought before the Senate that reflects your policy proposal.

In addition, the Jacqui Lambie Network would like to reiterate our support for the efforts of the 4WD community to ensure that tracks across the nation remain open. We will actively oppose arbitrary track closures and will work to ensure that closed tracks are reopened where possible.

I would like to thank you for your submission and wish you the best of luck in your efforts.

Kind regards,

Jacqui Lambie Party Leader